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Bible and Cultures

Course
Title, Attributes

and Student Facing
Comment

Instructors Meeting
Times Room Max Current Avail Waitlist

Cross-
List
Max

Enroll
Restrictions Class Details

BBCL
501 NR 



3 CredHrs

CRN
30208

Bible and Its
Interpreters

All students also
register for an online
precept.

Althea
Spencer-
Miller


Dong Sung
Kim

04:05
PM -
05:50
PM R


Jan 18,
2023 -
May 10,
2023

35 7 28 0 Dept: -
Major: -
Class: -
Level: I-
GD, GM,
PD, PM,
TM, TP
Degree: -
Program:
-
College: -
Attribute:
-
Cohort: -

Pre-reqs: THEO
501
Co-Reqs: BBCL
501P
Cross Listed:
Approval Type:
Part of Term: Full
Term
Final Exam:
Session: C-
Classroom, In
Person

BBCL
501 X 



3 CredHrs

CRN
30731

Bible and Its
Interpreters

This is the self-
paced plenary for
Bible and Its
Interpreters. All
students also
register for a
synchronous Zoom
online precept.

Althea
Spencer-
Miller


Dong Sung
Kim

- 
Jan 18,
2023 -
May 10,
2023

OL 35 9 26 0 Dept: -
Major: -
Class: -
Level: I-
GD, GM,
PD, PM,
TM, TP
Degree: -
Program:
-
College: -
Attribute:
-

Pre-reqs: THEO
501
Co-Reqs: BBCL
501P
Cross Listed:
Approval Type:
Part of Term: Full
Term
Final Exam:
Session: O-Online
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Cohort: -

BBCL
501P C2 



0 CredHrs

CRN
30333

Bible and Its
Interpreters Precept

Althea
Spencer-
Miller


Dong Sung
Kim

09:00
AM -
10:15
AM W


Jan 18,
2023 -
May 10,
2023

OL 12 6 6 0 Dept: -
Major: -
Class: -
Level: -
Degree: -
Program:
-
College: -
Attribute:
-
Cohort: -

Pre-reqs:
Co-Reqs: BBCL
501
Cross Listed:
Approval Type:
Part of Term: Full
Term
Final Exam:
Session: O-Online

BBCL
501P J1 



0 CredHrs

CRN
30334

Bible and Its
Interpreters Precept

Althea
Spencer-
Miller


Dong Sung
Kim

01:15
PM -
02:30
PM M


Jan 18,
2023 -
May 10,
2023

OL 12 1 11 0 Dept: -
Major: -
Class: -
Level: -
Degree: -
Program:
-
College: -
Attribute:
-
Cohort: -

Pre-reqs:
Co-Reqs: BBCL
501
Cross Listed:
Approval Type:
Part of Term: Full
Term
Final Exam:
Session: O-Online

BBCL
501P L1 



0 CredHrs

CRN
30359

Bible and Its
Interpreters Precept

Althea
Spencer-
Miller


Dong Sung
Kim

04:25
PM -
05:40
PM M


Jan 18,
2023 -
May 10,
2023

OL 12 1 11 0 Dept: -
Major: -
Class: -
Level: -
Degree: -
Program:
-
College: -
Attribute:
-
Cohort: -

Pre-reqs:
Co-Reqs: BBCL
501
Cross Listed:
Approval Type:
Part of Term: Full
Term
Final Exam:
Session: O-Online

BBCL
501P P2 

Bible and Its
Interpreters Precept

Althea
Spencer-

07:05
PM -

OL 12 3 9 0 Dept: -
Major: -

Pre-reqs:
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0 CredHrs
CRN

30360

Miller
Dong Sung
Kim

08:20
PM M
Jan 18,
2023 -
May 10,
2023

Class: -
Level: -
Degree: -
Program:
-
College: -
Attribute:
-
Cohort: -

Co-Reqs: BBCL
501
Cross Listed:
Approval Type:
Part of Term: Full
Term
Final Exam:
Session: O-Online

BBCL
501P U1 



0 CredHrs

CRN
30361

Bible and Its
Interpreters Precept

Althea
Spencer-
Miller


Dong Sung
Kim

07:05
PM -
08:20
PM T


Jan 18,
2023 -
May 10,
2023

OL 12 5 7 0 Dept: -
Major: -
Class: -
Level: -
Degree: -
Program:
-
College: -
Attribute:
-
Cohort: -

Pre-reqs:
Co-Reqs: BBCL
501
Cross Listed:
Approval Type:
Part of Term: Full
Term
Final Exam:
Session: O-Online

BBCL
542 NT 



3 CredHrs

CRN
31083

Hebrew Exegesis

Students also meet
for 1 hour per week
of translation
groups. This course
is a continuation
from BBCL 541, but
is also open to
students who have
already had at least
a semester of
Biblical Hebrew.

Dong Sung
Kim

04:05
PM -
05:50
PM T


Jan 18,
2023 -
May 10,
2023

OL 15 5 10 0 Dept: -
Major: -
Class: -
Level: -
Degree: -
Program:
-
College: -
Attribute:
-
Cohort: -

Pre-reqs: BBCL
541
Co-Reqs:
Cross Listed:
Approval Type:
Part of Term: Full
Term
Final Exam:
Session: O-Online

BBCL
583 JR 



3 CredHrs

CRN

Bible and Ecology:
The Principles of
Biblical
Ecocriticism

Brian
Tipton

01:15
PM -
03:45
PM R


Jan 18,

OL 20 4 16 0 Dept: -
Major: -
Class: -
Level: E-
GD, GM

Pre-reqs:
Co-Reqs:
Cross Listed:
Approval Type:
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31126 TS-Ecology
TS-Good
Community
TS-Problem-
Based
Learning

Bible and Ecology
addresses both the
historical and
contemporary
aspects of biblical
interpretation and
hermeneutics related
to or directly
addressing ecology
and the
environment.
Particular attention
is paid to those
passages in the
Hebrew Bible and
Christian Scriptures
that are evoked in
relation to global
climate change,
�creation care,�
and humanity's role
in relation to the
more-than-human
world. Looks at a
variety of passages
with sensitivity to
how they can be
read and interpreted
in relation to the
present ecological
crisis. Covers
foundational works
within biblical
ecocriticism such as

2023 -
May 10,
2023

Degree: -
Program:
-
College: -
Attribute:
-
Cohort: -

Part of Term: Full
Term
Final Exam:
Session: O-Online
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the Earth Bible
Project, the Exeter
Project, as well as
the basic principles
of each and the
forms of reading and
interpretation
presented by biblical
ecocritics.
Addresses more
recent intersectional
work being
completed within
biblical ecocriticism
such as the Bible
and queer ecology,
environmental
justice and the
Bible, the Bible and
animal studies, etc.
Particular attention
will be paid to the
pragmatic aspects of
these readings and
approaches, namely
how these readings
can be incorporated
into practice.

BBCL
601 QW 



3 CredHrs

CRN
31080

Latter Prophets and
Sacred Writings

TS-Hebrew
Bible

Stephanie
Powell

07:05
PM -
09:35
PM W


Jan 18,
2023 -
May 10,
2023

15 9 6 0 Dept: -
Major: -
Class: -
Level: -
Degree: -
Program:
-
College: -
Attribute:
-
Cohort: -

Pre-reqs: BBCL
501 (MAY BE
TAKEN
CONCURRENTLY)
Co-Reqs:
Cross Listed:
Approval Type:
Part of Term: Full
Term
Final Exam:
Session: C-
Classroom, In
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Person

BBCL
605 F1 



3 CredHrs

CRN
31081

New Testament:
Narratives

TS-
Christian/New
Testament

Stephen
Moore

10:25
AM -
11:40
AM R


Jan 18,
2023 -
May 10,
2023

OL 15 15 0 1 Dept: -
Major: -
Class: -
Level: I-
GD, GM,
PD, PM,
TM, TP
Degree: -
Program:
-
College: -
Attribute:
-
Cohort: -

Pre-reqs: BBCL
501
Co-Reqs:
Cross Listed:
Approval Type:
Part of Term: Full
Term
Final Exam:
Session: O-Online

BBCL
650 OT 



3 CredHrs

CRN
31082

The Gospel of Mark

Instructor
Approval
Required

Stephen
Moore

09:00
AM -
11:40
AM T


Jan 18,
2023 -
May 10,
2023

15 4 11 0 Dept: -
Major: -
Class: -
Level: -
Degree: -
Program:
-
College: -
Attribute:
-
Cohort: -

Pre-reqs: BBCL
506
Co-Reqs:
Cross Listed:
Approval Type:
Requires Instructor
Signature
Part of Term: Full
Term
Final Exam:
Session: C-
Classroom, In
Person

Comm, Research, Writing

Course
Title, Attributes

and Student
Facing Comment

Instructors Meeting Times Room Max Current Avail Waitlist
Cross-

List
Max

Enroll
Restrictions Class Details

CRW 541 Language and Katherine 09:00 AM - 15 0 15 0 Dept: - Pre-reqs:
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OT 

3 CredHrs
CRN

30890

Learning in
Theological
Education

Brown 11:40 AM T
Jan 18, 2023 -
May 10, 2023

Major: -
Class: -
Level: I-
GD, GM,
PD, PM,
TM, TP
Degree: -
Program:
-
College: -
Attribute:
-
Cohort: -

Co-Reqs:
Cross
Listed:
Approval
Type:
Part of
Term: Full
Term
Final
Exam:
Session:
F-In
Person or
Online
(SYNC)

CRW 541
OT1 



3 CredHrs

CRN
31084

Language and
Learning in
Theological
Education

Jonathan
Koscheski

09:00 AM -
11:40 AM T


Jan 18, 2023 -
May 10, 2023

15 0 15 0 Dept: -
Major: -
Class: -
Level: I-
GD, GM,
PD, PM,
TM, TP
Degree: -
Program:
-
College: -
Attribute:
-
Cohort: -

Pre-reqs:
Co-Reqs:
Cross
Listed:
Approval
Type:
Part of
Term: Full
Term
Final
Exam:
Session:
C-
Classroom,
In Person

CRW 541
QW 



3 CredHrs

CRN
31085

Language and
Learning in
Theological
Education

Katherine
Brown

07:05 PM -
09:35 PM W


Jan 18, 2023 -
May 10, 2023

OL 15 0 15 0 Dept: -
Major: -
Class: -
Level: I-
GD, GM,
PD, PM,
TM, TP
Degree: -

Pre-reqs:
Co-Reqs:
Cross
Listed:
Approval
Type:
Part of
Term: Full
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Program:
-
College: -
Attribute:
-
Cohort: -

Term
Final
Exam:
Session:
O-Online

CRW 550
T1 



2 CredHrs

CRN
30364

Theological
Research and
Writing

Liana
Piehler


Jesse Mann

02:30 PM -
04:00 PM M


Jan 18, 2023 -
May 10, 2023

OL 15 5 10 0 Dept: -
Major: -
Class: -
Level: I-
GD, GM,
PD, PM,
TM, TP
Degree: -
Program:
-
College: -
Attribute:
-
Cohort: -

Pre-reqs:
Co-Reqs:
Cross
Listed:
Approval
Type:
Part of
Term: Full
Term
Final
Exam:
Session:
O-Online

CRW
975B C1 



3 CredHrs

CRN
30620

Thesis/Extended
Paper Workshop

Jesse Mann 09:10 AM -
10:15 AM F


Jan 18, 2023 -
May 10, 2023

10 6 4 0 Dept: -
Major: -
Class: -
Level: E-
PM
Degree: -
Program:
-
College: -
Attribute:
-
Cohort: -

Pre-reqs:
Co-Reqs:
Cross
Listed:
Approval
Type:
Part of
Term: Full
Term
Final
Exam:
Session:
F-In
Person or
Online
(SYNC)
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Doctor of Ministry

Course
Title, Attributes

and Student
Facing Comment

Instructors Meeting
Times Room Max Current Avail Waitlist

Cross-
List
Max

Enroll
Restrictions Class Details

DMIN
928 A 



3 CredHrs

CRN
30244

We are The
Church: an MRI
Church in a Global
World

Leonard
Sweet


Byoungho
Zoh


Younglae
Kim

07:45 AM -
08:50 AM M


Jan 18, 2023 -
May 10, 2023

OL 25 0 25 0 Dept: -
Major: -
Class: -
Level: I-
PD
Degree: -
Program:
-
College: -
Attribute:
-
Cohort: -

Pre-reqs:
Co-Reqs:
Cross Listed:
Approval
Type:
Part of
Term: Full
Term
Final Exam:
Session: O-
Online

DMIN
950 X 



3 CredHrs

CRN
31118

Understanding
Grief Process and
Pandemics and the
Implications for
Religious
Leadership

Edwin Friedman in
his "Generation to
Generation" argues
that parishioners'
grief and family
stress are
significant
components of
most conflicts that
develop in religious
communities.
Explores the work
of Freidman and
his thesis for

Arthur
Pressley

10:00 AM -
04:00 PM
MTWRF


Mar 06, 2023 -
Mar 10, 2023

15 6 9 0 Dept: -
Major: -
Class: -
Level: I-
PD
Degree: -
Program:
-
College: -
Attribute:
-
Cohort: -

Pre-reqs:
Co-Reqs:
Cross Listed:
Approval
Type:
Part of
Term:
Final Exam:
Session: C-
Classroom, In
Person
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providing effective
leadership.
Examines the
social, political,
and religious
aspects of grief,
and present several
models of
leadership and
conflict resolution.
Discusses how to
prepare
communities for
change, the
challenges, and the
benefits of using
Hebrew scriptures
as models of
leadership.
Presupposes that
gender, race,
ethnicity,
immigration status,
and political
conditions are
critical factors in
leadership

DMIN
960 X 



3 CredHrs

CRN
31127

Spirituality and
Social Change
Leadership: Social
Justice as a
Spiritual Practice

What expressions
of spirituality
enable social
change leadership?
What are the costs
and struggles for
leaders? Explores
historical examples

Traci West 09:00 AM -
03:00 PM
MTWRF


Feb 20, 2023 -
Feb 24, 2023

OL 15 4 11 0 Dept: -
Major: -
Class: -
Level: I-
PD
Degree: -
Program:
-
College: -
Attribute:
-
Cohort: -

Pre-reqs:
Co-Reqs:
Cross Listed:
Approval
Type:
Part of
Term:
Final Exam:
Session: O-
Online
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such as Fannie Lou
Hamer, Melba
Pattillo Beals, and
Howard Thurman,
as well as the
development of
current spirituality-
infused leadership
strategies that
address justice,
wholeness, and
bodily well-being
of communities and
leaders.

DMIN
966 X 



3 CredHrs

CRN
30367

Continuous
Registration

DMIN
Continuous
Registration

Meredith
Hoxie
Schol

- 
Jan 18, 2023 -
May 10, 2023

20 0 20 0 Dept: -
Major: -
Class: -
Level: -
Degree: -
Program:
-
College: -
Attribute:
-
Cohort: -

Pre-reqs:
Co-Reqs:
Cross Listed:
Approval
Type:
Part of
Term: Full
Term
Final Exam:
Session: I-
Independently
Scheduled

DMIN
967 X 



6 CredHrs

CRN
30852

DMIN Continuous
Registration

Meredith
Hoxie
Schol


Elizabeth
Siegelman


Rodney
Aist

- 
Jan 18, 2023 -
May 10, 2023

50 4 46 0 Dept: -
Major: -
Class: -
Level: -
Degree: -
Program:
-
College: -
Attribute:
-
Cohort: -

Pre-reqs:
DMIN 701
OR DMIN
977 OR
DMIN 978
Co-Reqs:
Cross Listed:
Approval
Type:
Part of
Term: Full
Term
Final Exam:
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Session: I-
Independently
Scheduled

DMIN
977 X 



6 CredHrs

CRN
31086

Research Module
1: Theological and
Biblical Research
and Reflection

Meredith
Hoxie
Schol


Elizabeth
Siegelman

- 
Jan 18, 2023 -
May 10, 2023

25 0 25 0 Dept: -
Major: -
Class: -
Level: -
Degree: -
Program:
-
College: -
Attribute:
-
Cohort: -

Pre-reqs:
Co-Reqs:
Cross Listed:
Approval
Type:
Part of
Term: Full
Term
Final Exam:
Session: I-
Independently
Scheduled

DMIN
978 X 



6 CredHrs

CRN
31087

Research Module
2: Contextual
Leadership Project

Meredith
Hoxie
Schol

- 
Jan 18, 2023 -
May 10, 2023

15 0 15 0 Dept: -
Major: -
Class: -
Level: -
Degree: -
Program:
-
College: -
Attribute:
-
Cohort: -

Pre-reqs:
DMIN 977
Co-Reqs:
Cross Listed:
Approval
Type:
Part of
Term: Full
Term
Final Exam:
Session: I-
Independently
Scheduled

DMIN
991 X 



3 CredHrs

CRN
30258

DMIN Professional
Project

Leonard
Sweet


Byoungho
Zoh


Younglae
Kim

- 
Jan 18, 2023 -
May 10, 2023

15 3 12 0 Dept: -
Major: -
Class: -
Level: I-
PD
Degree: -
Program:
-
College: -

Pre-reqs:
Co-Reqs:
Cross Listed:
Approval
Type:
Part of
Term: Full
Term
Final Exam:
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Attribute:
-
Cohort: -

Session: I-
Independently
Scheduled

DMIN
993 X 



3 CredHrs

CRN
30259

Project Thesis
Completion and
Exit Interview

Leonard
Sweet


Byoungho
Zoh


Younglae
Kim

- 
Jan 18, 2023 -
May 10, 2023

15 0 15 0 Dept: -
Major: -
Class: -
Level: I-
PD
Degree: -
Program:
-
College: -
Attribute:
-
Cohort: -

Pre-reqs:
Co-Reqs:
Cross Listed:
Approval
Type:
Part of
Term: Full
Term
Final Exam:
Session: I-
Independently
Scheduled

Ethics

Course
Title, Attributes

and Student
Facing Comment

Instructors Meeting Times Room Max Current Avail Waitlist
Cross-

List
Max

Enroll
Restrictions Class Details

ETH 501
NW 



3 CredHrs

CRN
30317

Gospel Living and
Social
Transformation

Meredith
Hoxie Schol

04:05 PM - 06:35
PM W


Jan 18, 2023 -
May 10, 2023

30 8 22 0 Dept: -
Major: -
Class: -
Level: I-
GD, GM,
PD, PM,
TM, TP
Degree: -
Program:
-
College: -
Attribute:
-
Cohort: -

Pre-reqs:
THEO 501
OR BBCL
501
Co-Reqs:
Cross
Listed:
Approval
Type:
Part of
Term: Full
Term
Final
Exam:
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Session:
C-
Classroom,
In Person

ETH 501
X1 



3 CredHrs

CRN
30316

Gospel Living and
Social
Transformation

This section of this
course is self-
paced. While
students do meet
on Zoom with
professors and
other students,
there is no weekly
scheduled meeting.

Mark Miller - 
Jan 18, 2023 -
May 10, 2023

OL 30 18 12 0 Dept: -
Major: -
Class: -
Level: I-
GD, GM,
PD, PM,
TM, TP
Degree: -
Program:
-
College: -
Attribute:
-
Cohort: -

Pre-reqs:
THEO 501
OR BBCL
501
Co-Reqs:
Cross
Listed:
Approval
Type:
Part of
Term: Full
Term
Final
Exam:
Session:
O-Online

Graduate Division of Religion

Course
Title, Attributes

and Student
Facing Comment

Instructors Meeting
Times Room Max Current Avail Waitlist

Cross-
List
Max

Enroll
Restrictions Class Details

GDR 800
X 



1 CredHrs

CRN
30765

Coursework
Colloquy

Meredith
Hoxie
Schol

- 
Jan 18, 2023 -
May 10, 2023

OL 15 5 10 0 Dept: -
Major: -
Class: -
Level: I-
TP
Degree: -
Program:
-
College: -

Pre-reqs:
Co-Reqs:
Cross Listed:
Approval
Type:
Part of
Term: Full
Term
Final Exam:
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Attribute:
-
Cohort: -

Session: O-
Online

GDR 820
X 



0 CredHrs

CRN
30380

Dissertation
Colloquy

Liana
Piehler

- 
Jan 18, 2023 -
May 10, 2023

OL 10 0 10 0 Dept: -
Major: -
Class: -
Level: E-
GD
Degree: -
Program:
-
College: -
Attribute:
-
Cohort: -

Pre-reqs:
Co-Reqs:
Cross Listed:
Approval
Type:
Part of
Term: Full
Term
Final Exam:
Session: O-
Online

GDR 875
X 



0 CredHrs

CRN
30515

Professional
Internship

Meredith
Hoxie
Schol

- 
Jan 18, 2023 -
May 10, 2023

1 1 0 0 Dept: -
Major: -
Class: -
Level: I-
TP
Degree: -
Program:
-
College: -
Attribute:
-
Cohort: -

Pre-reqs:
Co-Reqs:
Cross Listed:
Approval
Type:
Part of
Term: Full
Term
Final Exam:
Session: N-
Internship

GDR 965
X 



9 CredHrs

CRN
30530

Continuous
Registration FT

MA/PHD
Continuous
Registration

Meredith
Hoxie
Schol

- 
Jan 18, 2023 -
May 10, 2023

5 0 5 0 Dept: -
Major: -
Class: -
Level: -
Degree: -
Program:
-
College: -
Attribute:
-

Pre-reqs:
Co-Reqs:
Cross Listed:
Approval
Type:
Part of
Term: Full
Term
Final Exam:
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Cohort: - Session: I-
Independently
Scheduled

GDR 966
X 



0 -

3 CredHrs
CRN

30892

Continuous
Registration

MA/PHD
Continuous
Registration

PT CR is for any
student who does
not progress based
on the limits of FT
CR in the catalog.

Meredith
Hoxie
Schol

- 
Jan 18, 2023 -
May 10, 2023

15 0 15 0 Dept: -
Major: -
Class: -
Level: -
Degree: -
Program:
-
College: -
Attribute:
-
Cohort: -

Pre-reqs:
Co-Reqs:
Cross Listed:
Approval
Type:
Part of
Term: Full
Term
Final Exam:
Session: I-
Independently
Scheduled

GDR 994
X 



9 CredHrs

CRN
30381

Doctoral Exams

GDR
Continuous
Registration

Meredith
Hoxie
Schol

- 
Jan 18, 2023 -
May 10, 2023

30 1 29 0 Dept: -
Major: -
Class: -
Level: -
Degree: -
Program:
I-
GDRPHD
College: -
Attribute:
-
Cohort: -

Pre-reqs:
Co-Reqs:
Cross Listed:
Approval
Type:
Part of
Term: Full
Term
Final Exam:
Session: I-
Independently
Scheduled

GDR 995
X 



9 CredHrs

CRN
30382

Prospectus
Preparation

GDR
Continuous
Registration

Meredith
Hoxie
Schol

- 
Jan 18, 2023 -
May 10, 2023

20 0 20 0 Dept: -
Major: -
Class: -
Level: -
Degree: -
Program:
I-
GDRPHD
College: -

Pre-reqs:
Co-Reqs:
Cross Listed:
Approval
Type:
Part of
Term: Full
Term
Final Exam:
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Attribute:
-
Cohort: -

Session: I-
Independently
Scheduled

GDR 996
X 



9 CredHrs

CRN
30383

Dissertation
Research I

Meredith
Hoxie
Schol

- 
Jan 18, 2023 -
May 10, 2023

20 0 20 0 Dept: -
Major: -
Class: -
Level: -
Degree: -
Program:
-
College: -
Attribute:
-
Cohort: -

Pre-reqs:
Co-Reqs:
Cross Listed:
Approval
Type:
Part of
Term: Full
Term
Final Exam:
Session: I-
Independently
Scheduled

GDR 997
X 



9 CredHrs

CRN
30384

Dissertation
Research II

Meredith
Hoxie
Schol

- 
Jan 18, 2023 -
May 10, 2023

20 0 20 0 Dept: -
Major: -
Class: -
Level: -
Degree: -
Program:
-
College: -
Attribute:
-
Cohort: -

Pre-reqs:
Co-Reqs:
Cross Listed:
Approval
Type:
Part of
Term: Full
Term
Final Exam:
Session: I-
Independently
Scheduled

GDR 998
X 



9 CredHrs

CRN
30385

Dissertation
Continuation FT

GDR
Continuous
Registration

Meredith
Hoxie
Schol

- 
Jan 18, 2023 -
May 10, 2023

20 0 20 0 Dept: -
Major: -
Class: -
Level: -
Degree: -
Program:
I-
GDRPHD
College: -

Pre-reqs:
(GDR 996
AND GDR
997) OR
(DIST 998
AND DIST
999)
Co-Reqs:
Cross Listed:
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Attribute:
-
Cohort: -

Approval
Type:
Part of
Term: Full
Term
Final Exam:
Session: I-
Independently
Scheduled

GDR 999
X 



0 CredHrs

CRN
30386

Dissertation/Thesis
Completion

Meredith
Hoxie
Schol

- 
Jan 18, 2023 -
May 10, 2023

20 0 20 0 Dept: -
Major: -
Class: -
Level: -
Degree: -
Program:
E-
GDRPHD
College: -
Attribute:
-
Cohort: -

Pre-reqs:
Co-Reqs:
Cross Listed:
Approval
Type:
Part of
Term: Full
Term
Final Exam:
Session: I-
Independently
Scheduled

Interdisciplinary

Course
Title, Attributes and

Student Facing
Comment

Instructors Meeting
Times Room Max Current Avail Waitlist

Cross-
List
Max

Enroll
Restrictions Class Details

INTD 712
JT 

3 CredHrs
CRN

31088

Interdisciplinary
Seminar in Women�s
and Gender Studies

TS-
Women's/Gender
Studies
TS-
Women's/Gender

Traci West 01:15 PM -
03:45 PM T


Jan 18, 2023 -
May 10, 2023

15 5 10 0 Dept: -
Major: -
Class: -
Level: I-
GD, GM,
PD, PM,
TM, TP
Degree: -

Pre-reqs:
Co-Reqs:
Cross
Listed:
Approval
Type:
Part of
Term: Full
Term
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Studies Rel Program:
-
College: -
Attribute:
-
Cohort: -

Final
Exam:
Session:
C-
Classroom,
In Person

INTD 720
X 



3 CredHrs

CRN
31124

Poststructuralism and
Since

Instructor
Approval
Required

Stephen
Moore

- 
Jan 18, 2023 -
May 10, 2023

OL 15 2 13 0 Dept: -
Major: -
Class: -
Level: I-
PD, PM,
TM, TP
Degree: -
Program:
-
College: -
Attribute:
-
Cohort: -

Pre-reqs:
Co-Reqs:
Cross
Listed:
Approval
Type:
Requires
Instructor
Signature
Part of
Term: Full
Term
Final
Exam:
Session:
O-Online

Interfaith Studies

Course
Title, Attributes

and Student
Facing Comment

Instructors Meeting Times Room Max Current Avail Waitlist
Cross-

List
Max

Enroll
Restrictions Class Details

INTF 501
JT 

3 CredHrs
CRN

30319

Global Faiths and
the Earth

TS-Ecology
TS-World
Religions

Hyo-Dong
Lee

01:15 PM - 03:45
PM T


Jan 18, 2023 -
May 10, 2023

20 8 12 0 Dept: -
Major: -
Class: -
Level: I-
GD, GM,
PD, PM,
TM, TP
Degree: -

Pre-reqs:
Co-Reqs:
Cross
Listed:
Approval
Type:
Part of
Term: Full
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Program:
-
College: -
Attribute:
-
Cohort: -

Term
Final
Exam:
Session:
C-
Classroom,
In Person

INTF 501
NT 



3 CredHrs

CRN
30226

Global Faiths and
the Earth

TS-Ecology
TS-World
Religions

Laurel
Kearns

04:05 PM - 06:35
PM T


Jan 18, 2023 -
May 10, 2023

OL 15 3 12 0 Dept: -
Major: -
Class: -
Level: I-
GD, GM,
PD, PM,
TM, TP
Degree: -
Program:
-
College: -
Attribute:
-
Cohort: -

Pre-reqs:
Co-Reqs:
Cross
Listed:
Approval
Type:
Part of
Term: Full
Term
Final
Exam:
Session:
O-Online

INTF 501
X 



3 CredHrs

CRN
30394

Global Faiths and
the Earth

TS-Ecology
TS-World
Religions

This section of this
course is self-
paced. While
students do meet
on Zoom with
professors and
other students,
there is no weekly
scheduled meeting.

Minjung
Noh

- 
Jan 18, 2023 -
May 10, 2023

OL 25 14 11 0 Dept: -
Major: -
Class: -
Level: I-
GD, GM,
PD, PM,
TM, TP
Degree: -
Program:
-
College: -
Attribute:
-
Cohort: -

Pre-reqs:
Co-Reqs:
Cross
Listed:
Approval
Type:
Part of
Term: Full
Term
Final
Exam:
Session:
O-Online

INTF 550 Interfaith Dialogue Ronald 01:15 PM - 03:45 OL 15 7 8 0 Dept: - Pre-reqs:
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JW 

3 CredHrs
CRN

31089

and Peacebuilding

TS-Interfaith
TS-Problem-
Based
Learning

Kronish PM W
Jan 18, 2023 -
May 10, 2023

Major: -
Class: -
Level: -
Degree: -
Program:
-
College: -
Attribute:
-
Cohort: -

Co-Reqs:
Cross
Listed:
Approval
Type:
Part of
Term: Full
Term
Final
Exam:
Session:
O-Online

INTF 583
JW 



3 CredHrs

CRN
31128

Buddhist Social
Justice: Non-
Dualist Thinking
and Interfaith
Leadership

TS-Prog for
Rel Ed in
Prisons

This course is
being offered off-
site at EJSP as a
PREP course.

Minjung
Noh

12:30 PM - 02:30
PM W


Jan 18, 2023 -
May 10, 2023

5 5 0 0 Dept: -
Major: -
Class: -
Level: -
Degree: -
Program:
-
College: -
Attribute:
-
Cohort: -

Pre-reqs:
Co-Reqs:
Cross
Listed:
Approval
Type:
Part of
Term: Full
Term
Final
Exam:
Session:
A-Off
Campus

Pastoral Care Counseling

Course
Title, Attributes and

Student Facing
Comment

Instructors Meeting
Times Room Max Current Avail Waitlist

Cross-
List
Max

Enroll
Restrictions Class Details

PCC 501
NT 



3 CredHrs

CRN

Introduction to
Pastoral Care

TS-Pastoral
Care/Counseling

Angella
Son

- 
Jan 18, 2023 -
May 10, 2023

OL 15 7 8 0 Dept: -
Major: -
Class: -

Pre-reqs:
Co-Reqs:
Cross
Listed:
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30395 This section of this
course is self-paced.
While students do
meet on Zoom with
professors and other
students, there is no
weekly scheduled
meeting.

Level: E-
GD, GM
Degree: -
Program:
-
College: -
Attribute:
-
Cohort: -

Approval
Type:
Part of
Term: Full
Term
Final
Exam:
Session:
O-Online

PCC 526
NT 



3 CredHrs

CRN
31090

Pastoral Care with
Immigrants and Racial
Minority Families

TS-
Africana/AfAm

Arthur
Pressley

04:05 PM -
05:50 PM T


Jan 18, 2023 -
May 10, 2023

15 4 11 0 Dept: -
Major: -
Class: -
Level: -
Degree: -
Program:
-
College: -
Attribute:
-
Cohort: -

Pre-reqs:
Co-Reqs:
Cross
Listed:
Approval
Type:
Part of
Term: Full
Term
Final
Exam:
Session:
F-In
Person or
Online
(SYNC)

PCC 610
JW 



3 CredHrs

CRN
31091

Spirituality of Joy Angella
Son

01:15 PM -
03:45 PM W


Jan 18, 2023 -
May 10, 2023

15 2 13 0 Dept: -
Major: -
Class: -
Level: I-
GM, PM,
TM
Degree: -
Program:
-
College: -
Attribute:
-
Cohort: -

Pre-reqs:
Co-Reqs:
Cross
Listed:
Approval
Type:
Part of
Term: Full
Term
Final
Exam:
Session:
C-
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Classroom,
In Person

PCC 630
JR 



3 CredHrs

CRN
31092

Ministry with the
Incarcerated

TS-Chaplaincy
TS-Social
Justice
Advocacy

Charlotte
Mallory

01:15 PM -
03:45 PM R


Jan 18, 2023 -
May 10, 2023

15 1 14 0 Dept: -
Major: -
Class: -
Level: I-
GD, GM,
PD, PM,
TM, TP
Degree: -
Program:
-
College: -
Attribute:
-
Cohort: -

Pre-reqs:
Co-Reqs:
Cross
Listed:
Approval
Type:
Part of
Term: Full
Term
Final
Exam:
Session:
C-
Classroom,
In Person

Preaching

Course
Title, Attributes

and Student
Facing Comment

Instructors Meeting Times Room Max Current Avail Waitlist
Cross-

List
Max

Enroll
Restrictions Class Details

PREA 683
JM 



3 CredHrs

CRN
30494

Standing in the
Breach: Preaching
in a Divisive Age

Explores
methodologies,
strategies, and
opportunities to
deliver Good News
in challenging
times. Attention
will be paid to the
life of the preacher.
How does one

Michael
Sniffen

01:15 PM - 03:45
PM M


Jan 18, 2023 -
May 10, 2023

OL 15 7 8 0 Dept: -
Major: -
Class: -
Level: E-
GD, GM
Degree: -
Program:
-
College: -
Attribute:
-
Cohort: -

Pre-reqs:
Co-Reqs:
Cross
Listed:
Approval
Type:
Part of
Term:
Full Term
Final
Exam:
Session:
O-Online
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develop the ability
to communicate
God�s reconciling
love and grace with
the whole self?

Practical Theology

Course
Title, Attributes

and Student
Facing Comment

Instructors Meeting
Times Room Max Current Avail Waitlist

Cross-
List
Max

Enroll
Restrictions Class Details

PRTH
549A X 



1 CredHrs

CRN
30400

Communication
Skills for Liturgical
Settings: Reading
of the Word

Instructor
Approval
Required

Katherine
Brown

- 
Jan 18, 2023 -
May 10, 2023

5 0 5 0 Dept: -
Major: -
Class: -
Level: E-
GD, GM
Degree: -
Program:
-
College: -
Attribute:
-
Cohort: -

Pre-reqs:
Co-Reqs:
Cross Listed:
Approval
Type:
Requires
Instructor
Signature
Part of
Term: Full
Term
Final Exam:
Session: I-
Independently
Scheduled

PRTH
549B X 



1 CredHrs

CRN
30401

Communication
Skills for Liturgical
Settings:
Presentation of the
Liturgical Text

Instructor
Approval
Required

Katherine
Brown

- 
Jan 18, 2023 -
May 10, 2023

5 0 5 0 Dept: -
Major: -
Class: -
Level: E-
GD, GM
Degree: -
Program:
-
College: -
Attribute:
-

Pre-reqs:
Co-Reqs:
Cross Listed:
Approval
Type:
Requires
Instructor
Signature
Part of
Term: Full
Term
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Cohort: - Final Exam:
Session: I-
Independently
Scheduled

PRTH
549C X 



1 CredHrs

CRN
30402

Communication
Skills for Liturgical
Settings: Advanced
Presentation of the
Liturgical Text

Instructor
Approval
Required

Katherine
Brown

- 
Jan 18, 2023 -
May 10, 2023

5 0 5 0 Dept: -
Major: -
Class: -
Level: E-
GD, GM
Degree: -
Program:
-
College: -
Attribute:
-
Cohort: -

Pre-reqs:
Co-Reqs:
Cross Listed:
Approval
Type:
Requires
Instructor
Signature
Part of
Term: Full
Term
Final Exam:
Session: I-
Independently
Scheduled

PRTH
549D X 



1 CredHrs

CRN
30403

Communication
Skills for Liturgical
Settings:
Leadership
Dynamics

Instructor
Approval
Required

Katherine
Brown

- 
Jan 18, 2023 -
May 10, 2023

5 0 5 0 Dept: -
Major: -
Class: -
Level: E-
GD, GM
Degree: -
Program:
-
College: -
Attribute:
-
Cohort: -

Pre-reqs:
Co-Reqs:
Cross Listed:
Approval
Type:
Requires
Instructor
Signature
Part of
Term: Full
Term
Final Exam:
Session: I-
Independently
Scheduled

PRTH 583
JT 

Multiracial and
Multiethnic
Ministries

Francisco
Pelaez-Diaz

01:15 PM -
03:45 PM T




15 1 14 0 Dept: -
Major: -
Class: -

Pre-reqs:
Co-Reqs:
Cross Listed:
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3 CredHrs
CRN

31094

TS-Problem-
Based
Learning

Jan 18, 2023 -
May 10, 2023

Level: -
Degree: -
Program:
-
College: -
Attribute:
-
Cohort: -

Approval
Type:
Part of
Term: Full
Term
Final Exam:
Session: C-
Classroom, In
Person

PRTH 590
QW 



3 CredHrs

CRN
31093

Baptist Polity,
Doctrine and
History

TS-Good
Community
Historical

Kimberly
Holmes

07:05 PM -
09:35 PM W


Jan 18, 2023 -
May 10, 2023

15 3 12 0 Dept: -
Major: -
Class: -
Level: I-
PM
Degree: -
Program:
-
College: -
Attribute:
-
Cohort: -

Pre-reqs:
Co-Reqs:
Cross Listed:
Approval
Type:
Part of
Term: Full
Term
Final Exam:
Session: H-
Hybrid

Religious Education

Course
Title, Attributes

and Student
Facing Comment

Instructors Meeting Times Room Max Current Avail Waitlist
Cross-

List
Max

Enroll
Restrictions Class Details

REDU
608 JW 



3 CredHrs

CRN
31095

Adolescent Faith
Formation

TS-Religious
Education

Michael
Droege

01:15 PM -
03:45 PM W


Jan 18, 2023 -
May 10, 2023

15 2 13 0 Dept: -
Major: -
Class: -
Level: -
Degree: -
Program:
-
College: -

Pre-reqs:
Co-Reqs:
Cross
Listed:
Approval
Type:
Part of
Term: Full
Term
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Attribute:
-
Cohort: -

Final
Exam:
Session:
C-
Classroom,
In Person

Religion

Course
Title, Attributes

and Student
Facing Comment

Instructors Meeting Times Room Max Current Avail Waitlist
Cross-

List
Max

Enroll
Restrictions Class Details

REL 531
G1 



1 CredHrs

CRN
30404

Research Methods
in a Digital Age

Course meets the
first 10 weeks of the
semester.

Jesse Mann 11:50 AM -
01:05 PM F


Jan 18, 2023 -
May 10, 2023

15 3 12 0 Dept: -
Major: -
Class: -
Level: I-
GD, GM,
PD, PM,
TM, TP
Degree: -
Program:
-
College: -
Attribute:
-
Cohort: -

Pre-reqs:
Co-Reqs:
Cross
Listed:
Approval
Type:
Part of
Term:
Full Term
Final
Exam:
Session:
F-In
Person or
Online
(SYNC)

REL 533
E1 



1 CredHrs

CRN
31096

Public Writing and
Media
Communication

10:25 AM -
11:40 AM F


Jan 18, 2023 -
May 10, 2023

OL 15 3 12 0 Dept: -
Major: -
Class: -
Level: I-
GD, GM,
PD, PM,
TM, TP
Degree: -

Pre-reqs:
Co-Reqs:
Cross
Listed:
Approval
Type:
Part of
Term:
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Program:
-
College: -
Attribute:
-
Cohort: -

Full Term
Final
Exam:
Session:
O-Online

REL 550
D 



3 -

4 CredHrs
CRN

31123

Judaism: Tradition
and Community

CLA-Jewish
Studies
TS-
Chaplaincy
TS-Interfaith
TS-World
Religions

Eli
Rosenblatt

09:00 AM -
10:15 AM TR


Jan 18, 2023 -
May 10, 2023

15 0 15 0 Dept: -
Major: -
Class: -
Level: -
Degree: -
Program:
-
College: -
Attribute:
-
Cohort: -

Pre-reqs:
Co-Reqs:
Cross
Listed:
Approval
Type:
Requires
Instructor
Signature
Part of
Term:
Full Term
Final
Exam: Y
Session:
H-Hybrid

Religion and Society

Course
Title, Attributes

and Student
Facing Comment

Instructors Meeting Times Room Max Current Avail Waitlist
Cross-

List
Max

Enroll
Restrictions Class Details

RLSC 501
X 



3 CredHrs

CRN
30891

Religion and Justice
in Social Contexts

TS-Good
Community
Upper Level
UG Course

Elizabeth
Freese

- 
Jan 18, 2023 -
May 10, 2023

OL 15 3 12 0 Dept: -
Major: -
Class: -
Level: E-
GD, GM,
PD, UG
Degree: -

Pre-reqs:
Co-Reqs:
Cross
Listed:
Approval
Type:
Part of
Term: Full
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Program:
-
College: -
Attribute:
-
Cohort: -

Term
Final
Exam:
Session:
O-Online

RLSC 560
JR 



3 CredHrs

CRN
31097

Religions and Food:
Feast, Fast,
Farming and
Famine

TS-Ecology
TS-Problem-
Based
Learning
TS-Social
Justice
Advocacy

Laurel
Kearns

01:15 PM -
03:45 PM R


Jan 18, 2023 -
May 10, 2023

15 5 10 0 Dept: -
Major: -
Class: -
Level: -
Degree: -
Program:
-
College: -
Attribute:
-
Cohort: -

Pre-reqs:
Co-Reqs:
Cross
Listed:
Approval
Type:
Part of
Term: Full
Term
Final
Exam:
Session:
C-
Classroom,
In Person

RLSC 583
L1 



3 CredHrs

CRN
31098

Modern Judaisms:
Theory, Race, and
Religion

TS-Good
Community
TS-Good
Community
Historical
Upper Level
UG Course

Eli
Rosenblatt

04:25 PM -
05:40 PM M


Jan 18, 2023 -
May 10, 2023

15 4 11 0 Dept: -
Major: -
Class: -
Level: I-
PD, PM,
TM, TP
Degree: -
Program:
-
College: -
Attribute:
-
Cohort: -

Pre-reqs:
Co-Reqs:
Cross
Listed:
Approval
Type:
Part of
Term: Full
Term
Final
Exam:
Session:
H-Hybrid

Theology
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Course Title, Attributes and
Student Facing

Comment

Instructors Meeting
Times

Room Max Current Avail Waitlist Cross-
List
Max

Enroll

Restrictions Class Details

THEO 551
X 



3 CredHrs 

CRN
31119

Mission in the Movies:
Saving Souls,
Empowering Creaturely
Flourishing

TS-Arts

Christopher
Boesel

10:00
AM -
04:00
PM
MTWRF


Mar 06,
2023 -
Mar 10,
2023

15 1 14 0 Dept: -
Major: -
Class: -
Level: E-
TP
Degree: -
Program:
-
College: -
Attribute:
-
Cohort: -

Pre-reqs:
Co-Reqs:
Cross Listed:
Approval
Type:
Part of
Term:
Final Exam:
Session: C-
Classroom, In
Person

THEO 610
X 



.5 CredHrs

CRN
30690

God's Mission in a
Multicultural World

Angella
Son

- 
Jan 18,
2023 -
May 10,
2023

15 2 13 0 Dept: -
Major: -
Class: -
Level: I-
GD, GM,
PD, PM,
TM, TP
Degree: -
Program:
-
College: -
Attribute:
-
Cohort: -

Pre-reqs:
TREC 550
Co-Reqs:
Cross Listed:
Approval
Type:
Part of
Term: Full
Term
Final Exam:
Session: I-
Independently
Scheduled

THEO 641
OR 



3 CredHrs 

CRN
31109

Theology of Evangelism
and Mission

TS-Good
Community
TS-Good
Community
Historical

Daniel Shin

Alice Kim
09:00
AM -
11:40
AM R


Jan 18,
2023 -
May 10,
2023

OL 15 15 0 0 Dept: -
Major: -
Class: -
Level: -
Degree: -
Program:
-
College: -

Pre-reqs:
THEO 501
Co-Reqs:
Cross Listed:
Approval
Type:
Part of
Term: Full

Drew Theological School Courses for Spring 2023
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TS-
Wesleyan/Methodist
Studies

Attribute:
-
Cohort: -

Term
Final Exam:
Session: O-
Online

THEO 642
CE1 



3 CredHrs 

CRN
31099

Liberation Theologies

TS-Arts

Francisco
Pelaez-
Diaz

09:10
AM -
11:40
AM W


Jan 18,
2023 -
May 10,
2023

OL 15 0 15 0 Dept: -
Major: -
Class: -
Level: E-
GD, GM,
PD, PM,
TM, TP
Degree: -
Program:
-
College: -
Attribute:
-
Cohort: -

Pre-reqs:
THEO 501
Co-Reqs:
Cross Listed:
Approval
Type:
Part of
Term: Full
Term
Final Exam:
Session: O-
Online

THEO 648
JR 



3 CredHrs 

CRN
31110

Interpretations of Christ
Across Traditions and
Cultures

Hyo-Dong
Lee

01:15
PM -
03:45
PM R


Jan 18,
2023 -
May 10,
2023

15 2 13 0 Dept: -
Major: -
Class: -
Level: -
Degree: -
Program:
-
College: -
Attribute:
-
Cohort: -

Pre-reqs:
THEO 501
Co-Reqs:
Cross Listed:
Approval
Type:
Part of
Term: Full
Term
Final Exam:
Session: F-In
Person or
Online
(SYNC)

THEO 683
NT 



3 CredHrs 

CRN

The Doctrine of Sin

The Christian gospel is
generally understood to be
the good news of

Christopher
Boesel

04:05
PM -
06:35
PM T


Jan 18,

15 1 14 0 Dept: -
Major: -
Class: -
Level: E-
GD, GM

Pre-reqs:
Co-Reqs:
Cross Listed:
Approval
Type:
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31100 salvation. But salvation
from what? We can�t
articulate why the news is
said to be good without an
understanding of the
�bad news� of the
predicament from which
we reportedly need
saving. This course will
look at various ways the
distinctive Christian
understanding of sin has
been articulated by
various Christian
theologies, across certain
traditional, liberal, and
liberationist traditions,
ancient, contemporary,
and global. We will
explore the theological
and ethical assumptions
and commitments, in
relation to historical
context, driving the
differences between these
views of sin.

2023 -
May 10,
2023

Degree: -
Program:
-
College: -
Attribute:
-
Cohort: -

Part of
Term: Full
Term
Final Exam:
Session: C-
Classroom, In
Person

TS-HIST

Course
Title, Attributes and

Student Facing
Comment

Instructors Meeting
Times Room Max Current Avail Waitlist

Cross-
List
Max

Enroll
Restrictions Class Details

THST 506
QT 



3 CredHrs

CRN
31101

History of Christianity
from Early Church to
Reformation:
Restorying
Christianities

Gladson
Jathanna

07:05 PM -
09:35 PM T


Jan 18, 2023 -
May 10, 2023

15 1 14 0 Dept: -
Major: -
Class: -
Level: E-
GD, GM
Degree: -

Pre-reqs:
Co-Reqs:
Cross
Listed:
Approval
Type:
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TS-Good
Community
Historical

Program:
-
College: -
Attribute:
-
Cohort: -

Part of
Term: Full
Term
Final
Exam:
Session:
C-
Classroom,
In Person

THST 583
OT 



3 CredHrs

CRN
31102

History of Christianity
in Korea

TS-Good
Community
Historical

Introduces historical
foundations of diverse
branches of Korean
Christianity. Engages
with archival sources
in relation to the
Korean indigenous
faith formations and
transnational
influences. Students
will have an
opportunity to evaluate
the role of Christianity
in the modern South
Korean nation-state
and contemporary
Korean diaspora in the
context of the history
of world Christianity.

Minjung
Noh

09:00 AM -
11:40 AM T


Jan 18, 2023 -
May 10, 2023

15 2 13 0 Dept: -
Major: -
Class: -
Level: E-
GD, GM
Degree: -
Program:
-
College: -
Attribute:
-
Cohort: -

Pre-reqs:
Co-Reqs:
Cross
Listed:
Approval
Type:
Part of
Term: Full
Term
Final
Exam:
Session:
C-
Classroom,
In Person

THST 683
OR 



3 CredHrs

CRN

Faith and Sexualities in
the History of
Christianities

Gladson
Jathanna

09:00 AM -
11:40 AM R


Jan 18, 2023 -
May 10, 2023

15 3 12 0 Dept: -
Major: -
Class: -
Level: -

Pre-reqs:
Co-Reqs:
Cross
Listed:
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31103 TS-Good
Community
Historical
TS-
Women's/Gender
Studies
TS-
Women's/Gender
Studies Rel

Degree: -
Program:
-
College: -
Attribute:
-
Cohort: -

Approval
Type:
Part of
Term: Full
Term
Final
Exam:
Session:
C-
Classroom,
In Person

TS - Music

Course
Title, Attributes

and Student
Facing Comment

Instructors Meeting Times Room Max Current Avail Waitlist
Cross-

List
Max

Enroll
Restrictions Class Details

TMUS
800 H 



.5 CredHrs

CRN
30700

Seminary Choir Mark Miller 11:50 AM - 01:05
PM R


Jan 18, 2023 -
May 10, 2023

SEM
CHAP

25 3 22 0 Dept: -
Major: -
Class: -
Level: I-
GD, GM,
PD, PM,
TM, TP
Degree: -
Program:
-
College: -
Attribute:
-
Cohort: -

Pre-reqs:
Co-Reqs:
Cross
Listed:
Approval
Type:
Part of
Term: Full
Term
Final
Exam:
Session:
C-
Classroom,
In Person

Theo. & Philosophical Stds

Course Title, Attributes and Instructors Meeting Room Max Current Avail Waitlist Cross- Restrictions Class Details
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Student Facing
Comment

Times List
Max

Enroll
TPHL 783
NW 



3 CredHrs

CRN
31104

Earth Matters: Ecology
and Theology

TS-
Decolonial&Critical
Theory
TS-Religion and
Ecology

This doctoral seminar will
explore transdisciplinary
and theological accounts
of looming ecological
catastrophe and
transformative possibility.

Catherine
Keller

04:05 PM -
06:35 PM
W


Jan 18,
2023 - May
10, 2023

15 4 11 0 Dept: -
Major: -
Class: -
Level: -
Degree: -
Program:
-
College: -
Attribute:
-
Cohort: -

Pre-reqs:
Co-Reqs:
Cross
Listed:
Approval
Type:
Part of
Term: Full
Term
Final
Exam:
Session:
C-
Classroom,
In Person

Travel Course

Course

Title,
Attributes

and Student
Facing

Comment

Instructors Meeting
Times Room Max Current Avail Waitlist

Cross-
List
Max

Enroll
Restrictions Class Details

TREC 550
X 



.5 CredHrs

CRN
30335

Engaging
Cultural
Contexts:
England

Hold travel
dates: June 9-
21, 2023.

Kevin
Newburg

12:00 PM -
01:00 PM W


Jan 18, 2023
- Jan 18,
2023
10:00 AM -
04:00 PM F


Apr 28, 2023
- Apr 28,
2023

OL 



15 8 7 0 Dept: -
Major: -
Class: -
Level: I-
GD, GM,
PD, PM,
TM, TP
Degree: -
Program:
-
College: -

Pre-reqs:
Co-Reqs:
Cross Listed:
Approval Type:
Part of Term: Full
Term
Final Exam:
Session: H-Hybrid
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Attribute:
-
Cohort: -

TREC 550
X1 



.5 CredHrs

CRN
30336

Engaging
Cultural
Contexts: U.S.
Pacific
Northwest

Hold travel
dates: July 6-
14, 2023

Daniel Shin 12:00 PM -
01:00 PM W


Jan 25, 2023
- Jan 25,
2023
10:00 AM -
04:00 PM F


Apr 28, 2023
- Apr 28,
2023

OL 



15 7 8 0 Dept: -
Major: -
Class: -
Level: I-
GD, GM,
PD, PM,
TM, TP
Degree: -
Program:
-
College: -
Attribute:
-
Cohort: -

Pre-reqs:
Co-Reqs:
Cross Listed:
Approval Type:
Part of Term: Full
Term
Final Exam:
Session: H-Hybrid

TREC 563
X 



2 CredHrs 

CRN
31106

South Korea

Travel dates:
March 2-13,
2023

Angella
Son

- 
Jan 18, 2023
- May 10,
2023

15 2 13 0 Dept: -
Major: -
Class: -
Level: E-
GD, GM,
PD, TM,
TP
Degree: -
Program:
-
College: -
Attribute:
-
Cohort: -

Pre-reqs: TREC
550 (MAY BE
TAKEN
CONCURRENTLY)
Co-Reqs:
Cross Listed:
Approval Type:
Part of Term: Full
Term
Final Exam:
Session: T-Travel

Vocation and Formation

Course Title, Attributes
and Student Facing

Comment

Instructors Meeting
Times

Room Max Current Avail Waitlist Cross-
List

Restrictions Class Details
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Max
Enroll

VOCF 602
QT 



1.5 CredHrs
CRN 30325

Leadership Seminar
II

Course meets on
Zoom except for
scheduled in-person
sessions to be
determined.

Tanya
Bennett


Francisco
Pelaez-Diaz


Kelsey
Wallace


Traci West

07:05 PM -
09:35 PM T


Jan 18, 2023
- May 10,
2023

OL 60 22 38 0 Dept: -
Major: -
Class: -
Level: -
Degree: -
Program:
-
College: -
Attribute:
-
Cohort: -

Pre-reqs:
VOCF 601
Co-Reqs:
Cross Listed:
Approval
Type:
Part of
Term: Full
Term
Final Exam:
Session: O-
Online

VOCF 632
U1 



3 CredHrs 

CRN 30337

Justice Ministry
Education

TS-
Organizational
Leadership
TS-Problem-
Based
Learning
TS-Social
Justice
Advocacy

Tanya
Bennett

07:05 PM -
08:20 PM R


Jan 18, 2023
- May 10,
2023
10:00 AM -
04:00 PM S


Jan 28, 2023
- Jan 28,
2023
10:00 AM -
04:00 PM S


Apr 29,
2023 - Apr
29, 2023

OL 



10 7 3 0 Dept: -
Major: -
Class: -
Level: -
Degree: -
Program:
-
College: -
Attribute:
-
Cohort: -

Pre-reqs:
Co-Reqs:
Cross Listed:
Approval
Type:
Part of
Term: Full
Term
Final Exam:
Session: H-
Hybrid

VOCF 805
X 



1 CredHrs 

CRN 30245

Community Garden
Practicum

TS-Ecology

Laurel
Kearns

- 
Jan 18, 2023
- May 10,
2023

5 1 4 0 Dept: -
Major: -
Class: -
Level: I-
GD, GM,
PD, PM,
TM, TP
Degree: -
Program:
-

Pre-reqs:
Co-Reqs:
Cross Listed:
Approval
Type:
Part of
Term: Full
Term
Final Exam:
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College: -
Attribute:
-
Cohort: -

Session: I-
Independently
Scheduled

VOCF 806
G1 



1 CredHrs 

CRN 30324

Chapel Practicum Mark
Miller


Elizabeth
Quick

11:50 AM -
01:05 PM F


Jan 18, 2023
- May 10,
2023

OL 10 2 8 0 Dept: -
Major: -
Class: -
Level: I-
GD, GM,
PD, PM,
TM, TP
Degree: -
Program:
-
College: -
Attribute:
-
Cohort: -

Pre-reqs:
Co-Reqs:
Cross Listed:
Approval
Type:
Part of
Term: Full
Term
Final Exam:
Session: O-
Online

VOCF 873
X 



1 -

3 CredHrs 
CRN 30497

Vocational
Apprenticeship

Tanya
Bennett

- 
Jan 18, 2023
- May 10,
2023

5 1 4 0 Dept: -
Major: -
Class: -
Level: E-
PD, PM,
TM, TP
Degree: -
Program:
-
College: -
Attribute:
-
Cohort: -

Pre-reqs:
Co-Reqs:
Cross Listed:
Approval
Type:
Requires
Instructor
Signature
Part of
Term: Full
Term
Final Exam:
Session: I-
Independently
Scheduled

VOCF
875B X 




Vocational
Internship II

Tanya
Bennett

- 
Jan 18, 2023
- May 10,
2023

60 23 37 0 Dept: -
Major: -
Class: -
Level: -

Pre-reqs:
Co-Reqs:
Cross Listed:
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1 CredHrs 
CRN 30408

Degree: -
Program:
-
College: -
Attribute:
-
Cohort: -

Approval
Type:
Part of
Term: Full
Term
Final Exam:
Session: N-
Internship

VOCF
878EX X 



3 CredHrs 

CRN 30503

Clinical Practical
Education -
Extended Unit

TS-Off-
Campus
Learning
TS-Problem-
Based
Learning

Tanya
Bennett

- 
Jan 18, 2023
- May 10,
2023

10 2 8 0 Dept: -
Major: -
Class: -
Level: -
Degree: -
Program:
-
College: -
Attribute:
-
Cohort: -

Pre-reqs:
Co-Reqs:
Cross Listed:
Approval
Type:
Part of
Term: Full
Term
Final Exam:
Session: I-
Independently
Scheduled

VOCF
900B X 



.5 CredHrs 
CRN 30411

Mentored Portfolio
B

Tsz Him
Lai


Alice Kim

Althea

Spencer-
Miller


Gladson
Jathanna


Hyo-Dong
Lee


Kevin
Newburg

- 
Jan 18, 2023
- May 10,
2023

80 21 59 0 Dept: -
Major: -
Class: -
Level: -
Degree: -
Program:
-
College: -
Attribute:
-
Cohort: -

Pre-reqs:
Co-Reqs:
Cross Listed:
Approval
Type:
Part of
Term: Full
Term
Final Exam:
Session: I-
Independently
Scheduled

VOCF
900D X 



.5 CredHrs 
CRN 30409

Mentored Portfolio
D

Tsz Him
Lai


Francisco
Pelaez-Diaz


Kelsey

- 
Jan 18, 2023
- May 10,
2023

80 24 56 0 Dept: -
Major: -
Class: -
Level: E-
PD, TM,

Pre-reqs:
Co-Reqs:
Cross Listed:
Approval
Type:
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Wallace
Tanya
Bennett
Traci West

TP
Degree: -
Program:
-
College: -
Attribute:
-
Cohort: -

Part of
Term: Full
Term
Final Exam:
Session: I-
Independently
Scheduled

VOCF
900F X 



.5 CredHrs 
CRN 30410

Mentored Portfolio
F

Tsz Him
Lai

- 
Jan 18, 2023
- May 10,
2023

50 17 33 0 Dept: -
Major: -
Class: -
Level: -
Degree: -
Program:
-
College: -
Attribute:
-
Cohort: -

Pre-reqs:
Co-Reqs:
Cross Listed:
Approval
Type:
Part of
Term: Full
Term
Final Exam:
Session: I-
Independently
Scheduled

VOCF
900G X 



0 CredHrs 

CRN 30407

Mentored Portfolio
(Continuing
Students)

MDiv students take
this course to
continue advising
when they are not
enrolled in a unit of
the Mentored
Portfolio sequence.

Tsz Him
Lai

- 
Jan 18, 2023
- May 10,
2023

15 7 8 0 Dept: -
Major: -
Class: -
Level: -
Degree: -
Program:
-
College: -
Attribute:
-
Cohort: -

Pre-reqs:
Co-Reqs:
Cross Listed:
Approval
Type:
Part of
Term: Full
Term
Final Exam:
Session: I-
Independently
Scheduled

VOCF
900G X2 



0 CredHrs 

CRN 30859

Mentored Portfolio
(Spring Admits)

- 
Jan 18, 2023
- May 10,
2023

25 0 25 0 Dept: -
Major: -
Class: -
Level: -
Degree: -

Pre-reqs:
Co-Reqs:
Cross Listed:
Approval
Type:
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Program:
-
College: -
Attribute:
-
Cohort: -

Part of
Term: Full
Term
Final Exam:
Session: I-
Independently
Scheduled

Wesleyan/Methodist Studies

Course
Title, Attributes and

Student Facing
Comment

Instructors Meeting
Times Room Max Current Avail Waitlist

Cross-
List
Max

Enroll
Restrictions Class Details

WESM
610 E1 



3 CredHrs

CRN
30322

United Methodist
Doctrine Polity

This course includes a
weekly class on
Wednesdays 1025-1140
AM (FLEX) and 3 days of
in person learning at the
Madison, NJ, campus on
March 6-8, 2023. This
hybrid course meets the
residency requirement for
UMC students as well as
the residency
requirements for students
in the U.S. on a visa.

Kevin
Newburg

10:25 AM -
11:40 AM
W


Jan 18, 2023
- Mar 04,
2023
09:00 AM -
04:00 PM
MTW


Mar 06,
2023 - Mar
08, 2023
10:25 AM -
11:40 AM
W


Mar 13,
2023 - May
10, 2023

20 10 10 0 Dept: -
Major: -
Class: -
Level: -
Degree: -
Program:
-
College: -
Attribute:
-
Cohort: -

Pre-reqs:
Co-Reqs:
Cross
Listed:
Approval
Type:
Part of
Term:
Full Term
Final
Exam:
Session:
H-Hybrid

WESM
610 P2 



3 CredHrs

CRN
30323

United Methodist
Doctrine Polity

Nikolay
Petrov

07:05 PM -
08:20 PM M


Jan 18, 2023
- May 10,
2023

OL 15 8 7 0 Dept: -
Major: -
Class: -
Level: -
Degree: -

Pre-reqs:
Co-Reqs:
Cross
Listed:
Approval
Type:
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Program:
-
College: -
Attribute:
-
Cohort: -

Part of
Term:
Full Term
Final
Exam:
Session:
O-Online

WESM
660 QR 



3 CredHrs

CRN
31111

Readings in John Wesley

G-A&L History
G-A&L
Religion/Spirituality
TS-Good
Community
Historical

Kevin
Newburg

07:05 PM -
09:35 PM R


Jan 18, 2023
- May 10,
2023

15 4 11 0 Dept: -
Major: -
Class: -
Level: -
Degree: -
Program:
-
College: -
Attribute:
-
Cohort: -

Pre-reqs:
WESM
600
Co-Reqs:
Cross
Listed:
Approval
Type:
Part of
Term:
Full Term
Final
Exam:
Session:
F-In
Person or
Online
(SYNC)

Worship and Liturgy

Course
Title, Attributes

and Student
Facing Comment

Instructors Meeting Times Room Max Current Avail Waitlist
Cross-

List
Max

Enroll
Restrictions Class Details

WOR 610
P2 



3 CredHrs

CRN
30495

Vital Worship in
the 21st Century
for United
Methodists

Nelson
Cowan

- 
Jan 18, 2023 -
May 10, 2023

OL 15 7 8 0 Dept: -
Major: -
Class: -
Level: -
Degree: -

Pre-reqs:
Co-Reqs:
Cross
Listed:
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This course
includes both
online meetings on
Wednesdays from
7:05-8:20PM and 3
days of in person
learning at the
Madison, NJ,
campus on March
9-11, 2023. This
hybrid course
meets the residency
requirement for
UMC students as
well as the
residency
requirements for
students in the U.S.
on a visa.

Program:
-
College: -
Attribute:
-
Cohort: -

Approval
Type:
Part of
Term:
Full Term
Final
Exam:
Session:
O-Online

WOR 625
QR 



3 CredHrs

CRN
31107

Anglican Liturgical
Practices and
Planning

Laura
Moore

07:05 PM - 09:35
PM R


Jan 18, 2023 -
May 10, 2023

OL 15 1 14 0 Dept: -
Major: -
Class: -
Level: -
Degree: -
Program:
-
College: -
Attribute:
-
Cohort: -

Pre-reqs:
Co-Reqs:
Cross
Listed:
Approval
Type:
Part of
Term:
Full Term
Final
Exam:
Session:
O-Online

WOR 630
JW 



3 CredHrs

CRN
31108

Rituals for Social
Justice

TS-Arts
TS-Problem-
Based
Learning

Jesse Todd 01:15 PM - 03:45
PM W


Jan 18, 2023 -
May 10, 2023

OL 15 10 5 0 Dept: -
Major: -
Class: -
Level: E-
GD, GM,
PD, TP,
UG

Pre-reqs:
Co-Reqs:
Cross
Listed:
Approval
Type:

Drew Theological School Courses for Spring 2023
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TS-Social
Justice
Advocacy

Degree: -
Program:
-
College: -
Attribute:
-
Cohort: -

Part of
Term:
Full Term
Final
Exam:
Session:
O-Online

Drew Theological School Courses for Spring 2023


